
 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 

S&P BSE Indices will be calculated on 23rd Oct 2014 (Thursday) which is declared as a special trading day by the 
exchange on account of Diwali Laxmi Pujan.  
 
For any information / clarification, you may contact Index Services on +91 22 2272 5213 / 5214. You can also write us 
at index_services@spdji.com  
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